
Crouch Clinic 
113 East Leslie St. 

Hamilton, Texas 76531 
254-386-8149 

 
November 21, 2022 
 
 
Dear Patient: 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I announce the sale of my medical practice to Clark Wellness, 
PLLC which is owned jointly by Angelica Clark, PA-C and Vivian Asamoah, D.O. Many of my 
patients have seen Angelica Clark in the past when she worked with me at the Crouch Clinic 
between 2008 and 2014.  I know she will provide the highest quality of care that you have come 
to expect from our clinic. The transition in ownership will occur on January 1, 2023. The name 
Crouch Clinic and the location of the clinic at 113 East Leslie St. Hamilton, Texas 76531 will not 
change. 
 
It has been a great pleasure providing for your health care needs for the past 33 years. I feel 
comfortable leaving my patients in Angelica's capable hands. While Angelica will be the main 
provider of care, I will continue to work with reduced hours for the Crouch Clinic. The transition 
from full-time to part-time practice will permit my wife (and nurse) Leslie and me to travel and 
pursue our hobbies and interests while continuing to receive the enjoyment and satisfaction of 
interacting with our patients.  
 
Your medical records are confidential and will continue to be under the custodianship of the 
Crouch Clinic. No action is required if you wish continue to be seen by the providers at the 
Crouch Clinic.  Please notify the Crouch Clinic if you choose to establish care with a different 
provider. The clinic can provide you with an authorization form for you to complete and sign to 
release a copy of your records. A copy of your records can be transferred to another healthcare 
provider or released to you only with your written permission. 
 
I have valued our relationship greatly. Thank you for your loyalty and friendship over the years. 
Best wishes for your future health. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mark Crouch, D.O. 


